
Taxis & Private Hire Diver’s continuing to work 
 
Please see the following for information on the current situation regarding the continued working of 
taxis and private hire vehicles: 
 
Taxis and private hire vehicles can continue to work. But the advice is absolutely clear - people 
should stay at home if possible. That is the way to save lives and protect our NHS. The public should 
avoid travel unless absolutely essential. The only reasons to leave our houses are set out in the 
government guidance.  
 
Clearly if absolutely necessary to travel by taxi or private hire vehicle, best efforts should be used to 
follow the guidance as far as is practically possible, including washing your hands as soon as you get 
home. 
 
Critical Worker Status 
Taxi and private hire drivers should not generally be considered Critical Workers. Those undertaking 
Home to School transport or the transport of ‘extremely vulnerable’ people may be considered 
Critical Workers on a case-by-case basis. Critical Workers should also whenever possible make 
suitable arrangements for their children to stay at home; requests for children to attend school 
should be discussed with the school.” 
 
Sign up to get emails when we change any coronavirus information on the GOV.UK website 
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